Writing to Your Elected Official: Sample Letter #2 -- Email

From: Jane Doe janedoe@gmail.com
Sent: Saturday, February 13, 2021 9:10 AM
To: Senator (Name)
Subject: New Mexico Deserves to Compete – Support HB 267

Dear Senator (Name), 

As a state leader, you are aware of the economic injury from COVID-19 and its devastating impact on the New Mexico tourism industry and the economy as a whole. According to tourism economics, the impact of the pandemic resulted in an average monthly loss in visitor spending of $366 million. The cumulative loss in visitor spending is estimated at $3.5 billion, resulting in an estimated loss of $163 million in state and local taxes. 

Restarting the tourism economic engine, within which the arts and culture are so potently embedded, will require an increased investment in marketing and in programs that allow hospitality and tourism businesses to recover and rebuild. HB 267 includes a $45 million special appropriation for the New Mexico Tourism Department which will allow the agency to stimulate tourism business development, support the hard-hit events sector, and develop hospitality job retention and creation programs. 

[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]Thank you for your continued support of New Mexico’s tourism industry and for the arts and culture sector that is so important to our tourism economy. 

Sincerely, 

Jane Doe, constituent
